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As Salam Alaikum Wa Rahmatullah,  
 
North York Muslim Association is committed to the Prophetic legacy of promoting 
moderate Islamic teachings and values that are authentic and relevant to the times in 
which we live.  Our aim is to develop a solid core of Muslim individuals living in North 
America who reflect the universal Islamic values in their personal lives.   We seek to 
foster a community that shares this vision of a better world through the Qur’anic and 
Sunnah imperatives and values. 
 

We are grateful to Imam Ramzy Ajem for participating in our Khutbah services and look 
forward to future collaborations with Risalah Foundation. 
 

We strongly support and endorse the Masjid Vaughan Project.  We look forward to 
seeing it succeed.  We believe that the Project will contribute significantly to the Muslim 
community throughout the Greater Toronto Area. 
 

Please contact us for any further questions and or comments you may have.  

 
Best Regards, 
 
Hany Hamid 

_________________________ 

Hany Hamid 
North York Muslim Association 


